Duror Primary School 
We are seeking the views of local communities on the future of Duror Primary School. 

The Council is proposing to discontinue the provision of education at Duror Primary, and to reallocate its catchment area to that of Ballachulish Primary School.   

The views of parents, school pupils, the local community and others will be sought over a period extending from 4 March 2024 to 3 May 2024.  A public meeting will be held on 19 March 2024 at 6.30 pm at Duror Primary School.

The Proposal Paper and Appendices can be found via the link below:

· INSERT LINK TO PAPERS – 

Comments on the proposal should be submitted to Ian Jackson, Education Officer, Care and Learning Office, Camaghael Hostel, Fort William PH33 7NE, or by email to education.consultations@highland.gov.uk or via the online form below:

· INSERT LINK TO ONLINE FORM

to arrive no later than Friday 3 May 2024.  







